
 

Join us in celebrating our statewide organization… 

Advocates for Public Education Policy 

You are cordially invited to our annual fundraiser: 

Saturday, October 4, 2:00-4:00 p.m.  

Manuel and Judy Solano’s home, 14789 Harrison St., Brighton, CO 80602                                      

RSVP: solanojud@gmail.com or 720 371-9342 

Light refreshments served. 

• Guest speakers: Rep. Tammy Story, Rep. Lorena Garcia, and Rep. Eliza Hamrick 

• Bid on a week’s vacation in a 1-bedroom beachfront condo in Mazatlan, Mexico.  

• Bid on a 3-night stay in 3-bedroom mountain townhome in the Wildernest area in 
Silverthorne, Colorado. 

 
It is “crystal clear” that public education and our democracy are being threatened.  
We are faced with a resurgence of book bans, the promotion of Christian Nationalism in the 

classroom, extremism on school boards, whitewashing the history of minority populations in 

social studies curriculum, the imminent threat of vouchers, the influence of billionaires in 

shaping policy, the closure of neighborhood schools while charter schools expand, and the 

uncertain safety of our children, especially LGBTQ students.  

 

It is time for all of us to stand up and fight to save public education, but A4PEP can’t do it 

alone.  Will you join us in the fight to protect public education by making a donation of $50, 

$100, $250, $500 to A4PEP?    A4PEP is a 501c3 nonprofit.  All donations are tax deductible. 

Donate at www.a4pep.org  or mail a check to:  
A4PEP, P.O. Box 140220, Edgewater, CO. 80214  
 
Your donation will allow us to continue communicating with the public by offering online 

webinars with renowned speakers, working with policymakers to advance meaningful 

legislation, building stronger coalitions with like-minded organizations, and expanding outreach 

to supporters statewide. 

 

“Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful committed individuals can change the world.  In fact, it’s the only 

thing that ever has.”  Margaret Mead 
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